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MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Welcome To New Members – During February we welcomed the below new members 
to Te Ngutu Golf Club; 
 

• Hayden Connor – Full Playing Man 
• Blayde Crawford – Associate Man 
• Ollie Tito – Junior Plus 
• Nate Wards – Junior Plus 

 
February Golf Stats – In February 2025 Te Ngutu members posted 734 rounds which 
compared with February 2024 of 747, was a 1.7% decrease in golf played. During last 
February Clem Fowler played the most golf with fourteen rounds followed by Vivaan 
Chand who played twelve. Adrienne Cudby with Six rounds lead the way for our ladies. 
Off the white tees for the month of February the 12th hole was playing the toughest 
averaging 1.42 shots over par. The easiest for March was the 11th, which played 0.76 over 
par. The 3rd hole playing 1.97 shots over par was the hardest hole off the yellow for the 
ladies with the 2nd at 0.76 over par playing the easiest.   
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